


National Health Mission, Health & Family Welfare Deptt., H.P.

PRESS NOTE

DATE OF INTERVIEW FOR THE POST OF STAFF NURSES POSTPONED

The government of Himachal Pradesh has decided to postpone the date of
interview for the posts of 124 Staff Nurses being recruited by National Health Mission

through outsourcing agency Hindustan Latex Limited.

The date for the interviews were fixed for 26™, 27" and 28" February, 2015
which will now be held on 12™ and 13™ March, 2015.

Keeping in view the queries of applicants, the list of eligible candidates
will be displayed at website www.lifecarehll.com/careers and www.nrhmhp.gov.in
within this week.

The hard copy of call letter for the interview will also be sent to all the

eligible candidates at their address.
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